2019-20 NEA-Jurupa Representative of the Year Nomination

Each year a site representative is recognized for their association work. The NEA-Jurupa Executive Board selects
the representative that has best served his or her school or work site based on comments from you.

Please give thoughtful consideration to your school site representative. Your input will be valuable in making this
year's selection.

School/Work Site:
Representative’s Name:

Does your rep do the following?

[IReport regularly to you after Rep Council meetings

[IMaintain a current NEA-Jurupa bulletin board at your school site.
[IMeet with you to keep members informed of current issues.
[JTake your concerns/questions/input to Rep Council.

Please provide any comments you would like to make about your rep:

Please email this form to sgoldberg@neaj.org no later than Monday, May 4, 2020. The following officers are not
eligible for this award: Wendy Eccles, Carolyn Snow, Melissa Davis, Dan Olguin, Maurice Castro, Amber Jimenez, Andy

Elliott, AnnMarie McCoy, Kelleen Krocker, Judith Hall, Cinde Lybbert and Ramona Sanchez as they are Executive Board
members and not representatives.
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